Hello Philip Reeve and Sarah McIntyre,

We are children in Year 3 at Somerset Bridge Primary School.

We have enjoyed your book “Pugs of the Frozen North” so much. We think the illustrations
are very cute and the writing is fun and exciting. We have chosen your name as our class
name for this year because we wanted to choose an amazing author. We would love to ask
you a few questions about yourself and your books.

e Why did you choose pugs for your story instead of huskies?

e Why did you want to write a book?

e How did you learn to draw pictures like that?

e How long did it take you to write the book?

e  What made you think of the story/where did the idea come from (like the idea of
Yeti noodles, or the kraken)?

e  Why did you set the story in the North Pole?

e Can we have some more of your books?

e How did you get such a big imagination?

e  When you finished the book, did you like it?

e Do you like writing stories?

e Do you have pets?

e  Would you be able to visit our school?

e Do you enjoy working together (collaborating)?

e  Where do you work?

e How did you feel when you finished the book?

e Do you like reading and writing chapter books?

We are looking forward to hearing from you,

Thank you,

Year 3 (Mrs Stone’s class)

Somerset Bridge Primary School.



